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Hello

My name is Anne Fiedler and I have been a professional MFB firefighter for 9 
years. 
I am currently based at the Croydon fire station and hold the rank of a Leading 
Firefighter.

I write to express my support for the proposed fire services reform. 

The MFB Croydon Fire Station is on the fringe of the Metropolitan Fire District. 
We border onto the suburbs Mooroolbark, Chirnside Park, Wonga Park, The 
Basin, Bayswater, Montrose which are all currently covered by CFA volunteer 
fire stations.
All of these surrounding CFA suburbs are quite heavily populated and as a 
result there is a large amount of residents and infrastructure to protect.
As a full time MFB firefighter I respond to emergencies not only in our 
immediate area of Croydon & Ringwood but also to all of the above mentioned 
suburbs to assist the volunteer firefighters and the community. This is a very 
large area that we cover and as a result the professional resources are spread 
thinly.
The community and all firefighters deserve to be looked after and have the best 
possible resources available to them. 
Yours  sincerely

Anne Fiedler - Leading Firefighter | A Platoon 
Croydon Fire Station | Eastern District | South East Metro Region
Metropolitan Fire and Emergency Services Board 
306 Dorset Rd, Croydon, VIC, 3136. 

 

The MFB is committed to minimising its impact on the environment.
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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